
 

 

 

 
March 9, 2017 
 
The Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE) is committed to transforming education 
through leadership, service, and advocacy. We pride ourselves on inspiring and promoting 
student and public school success. We strive to support all students and to deliver the 
highest quality services. 
 
A vital piece of that support is our auxiliary staff. You are an important part of our 
continued efforts to provide services with the highest moral, legal, and ethical principles. 
We thank you for contributing your talents and experiences to the SCCOE.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Philip J. Gordillo, Chief Human Resources Officer 
 
 

 


